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Brough Primary School 

Springfield Avenue  

Brough 

East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU15 1AE 

Telephone: (01482) 667352 

Headteacher: Mrs H Shepherdson 

26th March 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 3/4 Visit to Murton Park – Wednesday 9th July  (RR & RN/RM) and Thursday 10th July (KT/SM) 
 
Year 3/4 are studying The Romans as our topic in the Summer term and have a fantastic opportunity to be 
recruits at the end of our topic, in the Roman Army for the day at Murton Park near York. The children will have a 
full hands-on activity day and experience first-hand the daily life of a Roman soldier. 
 
As part of this Roman experience the children will need to bring a packed lunch. To help have a healthy and fairly 
authentic meal we have detailed below a list of food ideas for you to select from:  
 
Brown bread roll or Pitta Bread 
Cold cooked meat, e.g. chicken/ham/beef 
Cheese 
Biscuits (not chocolate) 
Fruit – apples, pears, plums or grapes or dried fruit. Please do not send any yoghurts. 
 
The children should bring plenty to drink in a disposable bottle. If the bottles are small, please consider sending 
two, if the weather is particularly warm. Please bring the lunch in disposable packaging with name clearly 
marked as these will be disposed of on the day after lunch. 
 
Your child will not be required to wear school uniform on the day for their visit and we ask them to wear suitable 
outdoor clothing and waterproof footwear (depending on the weather, it may be a little muddy!). Children will be 
outside for most of the day so please provide a light rain mac in case of wet weather and avoid jeans. As the visit 
takes place during July please ensure children have sunscreen applied in the morning as necessary. 
 
The cost of the visit is £36.00. Please make your payment and give your consent via your Arbor Parent App no 
later than Friday 13th June 2025 as we need to confirm the numbers by this date. If for financial reasons you are 
unable to pay, then please have a confidential discussion with Mrs Shepherdson. 

 
In order for the children to take part in all of the different activities, the bus will leave school at 9am, so please 
make sure your child is at school promptly for 8.45am.  We expect to return to school for approximately 3.45pm 
so please collect your child from the coach, parked near the park on Elloughton Road. Brough Eagles children 
will be collected from the bus to the after school club.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 3/4 Class Teachers 
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